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Message from Mrs. Meraz 

 

Dear Fairglen Families,  

October is here!! Students are beginning to settle in well to their classrooms and routines.  I love 
walking classrooms and seeing students engaged in learning!  Students have finished their 
FAST Assessment and Report Cards will be published to Focus on October 19th.    

Thank you to the families that joined us in our Annual Title 1 Meeting.  Eckerd (Ms. Jak) and 
Deputy Sumlin provided some great tips on Safety, and we thank you for your time.   

October is always an enjoyable month at Fairglen.  We will be having our annual FREE Fun-
Filled Event on October 24, 2023, from 5:30-7:30: Piles of Pumpkins, Piles of Smiles.  Please 
save the date!!  Students may dress in costume for this event, adults can too.  Students will be 
allowed to dress up for this event, but please refrain from wearing costumes to school on       
Halloween.    

We are in need of candy and pumpkin donations, which can be dropped off in the front office or 
sent labeled with your child to school.  We thank you for your support.  

Proud to be your principal,  

Mrs. Meraz   

  

Lunch will only be on Fridays.  Please make sure you have your ID to sign in and that you are 
on the contact list. Please send me an email by the Wednesday before each Friday to make a 
reservation for your child’s lunch time.  We have limited space.  Me-

raz.Christy@brevardschools.org  
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Tardy Policy Reminder: 

District policy states that excessive tardiness is five (5) in a grading period or nine 
(9) in a semester. Students who are excessively tardy will be brought to the atten-
tion of the Administration. 

Drop Off Procedures 

US 1 is not a safe drop off for your student/s.  Please 

drop students off in the car loop or at the Walter Butler 

Community Center so they can safely walk to school.  

Federal Impact Aid Survey  

Our Federal Impact Aid Survey is available in Focus!  The next time you log in to focus, you will 
be prompted to complete the impact aid survey.   

1. Confirming your student’s residential and demographic information 

Conducting the Survey in Focus allows us to use information already on file for the student to 
make completing the survey easier for you! 

 

2. Indicate whether your student is federally connected 

If yes, federal properties in surrounding counties are all listed in a dropdown, making it easy to 
choose the property to which your family is connected! 

 

3. Draw a signature with your finger or stylus  

 

 

 


